
From I Wish School Liaison Officer 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for taking part in IWish 2021 and I hope 
that you and your students enjoyed the event.  Your opinion matters to us, so I would like to 
reach out to you and ask if your students have completed the IWish Survey.  This feedback 
greatly helps us to make sure we are meeting the needs and expectations of all the 
students, so on that note, if they haven't done so already, I would greatly appreciate if you 
could encourage them to do so.  Please see following the link in case they have already 
deleted the App. 
https://forms.gle/XFJmNpfck542LyWb8  
 
Also I would like to share with you a very exciting opportunity that has been made available 
by Arup to IWish Students, the details are as follows and I hope that some of your students 
will avail of this. 
 
We run a Transition Year programme to enable students to explore the world of engineering 
and we have set aside places for students who attended I Wish. During this virtual work 
experience week, students are tasked with designing a building with the full support of our 
graduate engineers. This involves hearing from each of the disciplines and learning how to 
apply each one to the building. The students get to decide the use of the building themselves 
(during previous weeks, students have designed concert venues, theme parks and many other 
types of buildings, so deciding on the use of the building is part of the fun). 
  
We have availability during the weeks listed below. Students who are interested can get in 
touch by emailing typrogramme@arup.com to let us know that they attended I Wish and 
would like to reserve a place on the programme. 
  
TY programme availability during the weeks commencing: 

• 22 March 
• 6 April 
• 12 April 
• 26 April 
• 3 May 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Deirdre Cremin 
School Liaison Officer  
I Wish 
087 2544598 
www.iwish.ie 
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